
 

 

 

 

Lynette Curthoys 
Vice President, Market Transformation 
Resource Innovations, Inc. 
719 Main Street, Suite A 
Half Moon Bay, CA 94019 
Telephone: 650-245-7873  
Email: lcurthoys@calmta.org  

 
September 16, 2024 
 
California Public Utilities Commission  
Energy Division Tariff Unit (edtariffunit.cpuc.ca.gov) 
505 Van Ness Avenue, 4th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
Subject: Substitute Sheet for Advice Letter RI-CalMTA-3 
 
Dear Energy Division Tariff Unit: 
 
The California Market Transformation Administrator (CalMTA) is filing this substitute 
sheet in compliance with General Order 96-B, Rule 7.5.1, which allows for the use of 
substitute sheets to make minor revisions or corrections. 
 
As noted in CalMTA’s September 13, 2024, reply to the protest of the California Public 
Advocates Office, CalMTA staff noticed that in Advice Letter RI-CalMTA-3 (CalMTA’s 
2025 Annual Budget Advice Letter or ABAL) the text of footnote 1, which appears next 
to the column heading “#FTEs” in Table 3, was omitted. Table 3, with the text of the 
footnote restored, is attached.  
 
This correction does not change the budget as filed in CalMTA’s 2025 ABAL, which 
remains the same. 
 
Table 3 with the restored footnote is included below. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
/S/ Lynette Curthoys 
Lynette Curthoys 
Vice President of Market Transformation 
Resource Innovations, Inc. 
 
 
cc: R.13-11-005 Service List 
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1 FTE calculations are based on the assumption that fully dedicated staff will bill approximately 80% of their time to the project, 

which allows for paid time off and other non-billable time. 


